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AWARDED BID(S) ABOVE R500 000.00 FOR   2021-2022 

 

PROJECT 

No. 

DESCRIPTION AWARDE

D BIDDER 

AMOUNT TOTAL 

POINTS 

ATTAIN

ED 

DATE 

AWARD

ED 

LDPWRI-
ROADS/20009A 

Three(3) Years Term  
Contract For Fog Spray 
and Road Marking 
Project: Sekhukhune 
District 

Phetlakgo 
Constructio
n (PTY)LTD 

R368 233.45 
Rate Based 

100 08.05.21 

LDPWRI-
ROADS/20008 

Three(3) Years Term  
Contract For Fog Spray 
and Road Marking 
Project: Capricorn 
District 

Roadmac 
Surfacing 
(PTY)LTD 

R17 526.44 
Rate Based 

100 08.05.21 

LDPWRI-
ROADS/20011A 

Three(3) Years Term  
Contract For Fog Spray 
and Road Marking 
Project: Waterberg 
District 

Roadmac 
Surfacing 
(PTY)LTD 

R17 526.44 
Rate Based 

100 08.05.21 

LDPWRI-
ROADS/20009B 

Three(3) Years Term  
Contract For Fog Spray 
and Road Marking 
Project: Sekhukhune 
District 

Moepeng 
Trading  

R270 422.50 
Rate Based 

80.00 08.05.21 
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LDPWRI-
ROADS/20007 

Three(3) Years Term  
Contract For Fog Spray 
and Road Marking 
Project: Mopani District 

Arocon 
Engineering 
Contractors 

R282 470.05 
Rate Based 

98.00 08.05.21 

LDPWRI-
ROADS/20010A 

Three(3) Years Term  
Contract For Fog Spray 
and Road Marking 
Project: Vhembe District 

Tefla Group 
(PTY)LTD 

R284 382.93 
Rate Based 

89.52 08.05.21 

LDPWRI-
ROADS/20005 

Professional Health 
Service Provider to 
conduct Health Risk 
Assessment and 
Medical Screening for 
in-house Road 
Maintenance Workers in 
Sekhukhune District for 
period of three (3) 
years. 

Asbestra 
(PTY)LTD 

R185 897.20 
Rate Based 

100 18.06.21 

LDPWRI-
ROADS/20006 

Professional Health 
Service Provider to 
conduct Health Risk 
Assessment and 
Medical Screening for 
in-house Road 
Maintenance Workers in 
Mopani District for 
period of three (3) 
years. 

Pholamed 
Medicentre 
and 
Occupation
al Health 
Services 

R210 000.00 
 
Rate Based 

86.68 18.06.21 
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LDPWRI-
ROADS/20030 
(GROUP 1) 

Professional Social 
Consultants to conduct 
social Facilitation for 
Roads maintenance 
projects in the 
Sekhukhune District for 
a period of 36 months. 

Wa Hadzhi 
Projects 
Managers 

R1 135 625.00 
 
Rate Based 

100 18.06.21 
 

LDPWRI-
ROADS/20030 
(GROUP 2) 

Professional Social 
Consultants to conduct 
social Facilitation for 
Roads maintenance 
projects in the 
Sekhukhune District for 
a period of 36 months 

Envirowash  R1 874 045.00 
 
Rate Based 

47.47 18.06.21 
 

LDPWRI-
ROADS/20030 
(GROUP 3) 

Professional Social 
Consultants to conduct 
social Facilitation for 
Roads maintenance 
projects in the 
Sekhukhune District for 
a period of 36 months 

Fhatanani 
Managemen
t Services 
cc 

R1 625 930.70 
 
Rate Based 

65.46 18.06.21 
 

LDPWRI-
ROADS/20032 

Professional Social 
Consultants to conduct 
social Facilitation for 
Roads maintenance 
projects in the Mopani 
District for a period of 36 
months 

Limpopo 
Supplement 
Traders 
(PTY)LTD 

R839 902.50 
Rate Based 

100 18.06.21 
 


